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Friday 22nd December 2017 

Swimming 

 
Dear Parents / Guardians,  

After the Christmas holidays, Year 5 will be going swimming on a Wednesday afternoon at 
Oak Park Swimming Pool.  Transport has been arranged to transport the children to and 
from the venue each week.  

The children will need to ensure that they have the correct kit with them each week.  

• Swimming costume or Swimming trunks/shorts (no long baggy shorts or Bikinis)  

• Towel  

• Swimming hat (these can be bought from the school office if you do not have one)  

Swimming is part on the National Curriculum and therefore is part of the school day, so all 
children must take part in the lesson. If there are extenuating circumstances for your child 

not taking part in the lesson you will need make sure their teacher is told by an adult and 
they will remain at school to continue their learning with a different year group.   

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Miss Rea  
P.E. Lead  

 

 


